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September news 
Mighty Clovers Enjoy Fall Weather 
 
On Thursday, September 17, the Mighty Clovers 4-H Club took advantage of the nice weather and visited 
Valley Orchard in Cherry Valley. Club members picked apples, wandered around the orchard looking at 
pumpkins and sitting on the old tractors, and some of us also enjoyed the apple cider donuts. After our 
visit to the orchard, we held our meeting at Baumann Park to go over official business and voted for our 
new club officers. Club members present at the meeting were: Aubrey Kusnierz, Maddie Kusnierz, Luke 
Hofmann, Louisa Hofmann, Charlotte Hofmann, Noah Janesak, Caeden Janesak, Trinity Feltz, Kamryn 
Feltz, Mallory King, Maggie Eden, Clare Montavon, Cole Montavon, Aubrey Craig, Jackson Craig, Anna 
Hagemann, and Jessie Hagemann. If you are interested in our club, we meet at the Monroe Center 
Community Church on the second Thursday of each month at 6:15 p.m. 
 

Submitted by Cole Montavon, Club Reporter 

 


